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To: DPE PSVC Hunter Mailbox

Cc: Katrine O'Flaherty; Ben Holmes

Subject: Port Stephens Council - Planning Proposal - Kings Hill Cadastral Mapping Update

Attachments: 28 June 2016 - Council Meeting Minutes.pdf; Planning Proposal - 73A - Kings
Hill.pdf

To Whom It May Concern,
At its meeting held on 28 June 2016, Council resolved to:

1. Adopt the Planning Proposal to amend the Port Stephens Local Environmental Plan 2013
(NSW) to rectify minor shifts in the cadastre base in and around the Kings Hill area, in
accordance with the NSW Land and Property Information updated digital cadastral
database.

2. Refer the Planning Proposal to the NSW Department of Planning and Environment with a
recommendation that the Minister make a Gateway Determination and give delegation to
Council to make the plan.

Council is now seeking a gateway determination from the Department of Planning and
Environment.

Please find the Planning Proposal and Council's Report on the matter enclosed.
Should you require further information please contact me on the details below. AN

Kind Regards,

! Jessica Franklin | Strategic Planner {
: p (02) 4980 0141
w www.portstephens.nsw.gov.au
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This email and any attachments are intended for the named recipient only and may
contain private, confidential or legally privileged information as well as copyright
material. Port Stephens Council does not waive any client legal privilege attaching to
this email. The information must not be copied, printed, distributed or adapted
without Council’s consent. If you are not the intended recipient you must not
reproduce or distribute any part of this email, disclose its contents to any other
party, or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this email in
error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the message from your
computer.

This email does not constitute a representation by the Port Stephens Council unless
the author is legally entitled to do so. Any email message sent or received by Port
Stephens Council wmay need to be disclosed by the Council under the provisions of the



